
 

 
 

 
March 24, 2021 
 

Pandemic Response Unit Opens for Patient Care 
 
(Mississauga, ON) In response to rising COVID-19 prevalence in the community, current 
hospital capacity, and a predicted continued increase in high patient volumes, starting 
Thursday March 25, Trillium Health Partners (THP) will begin to admit stable patients to 
our Pandemic Response Unit (PRU) at Mississauga Hospital. We will use the space as 
required to meet patient demand.   
 
By using the PRU, the hospital can better ensure patient safety, continue patient flow 
and maintain safe occupancy levels to meet potential increases in patient need.  
 
The PRU can care for up to 50 individual patients, and has three nursing stations and 
the necessary supplies and equipment needed for care. A temporary tunnel connects 
the main hospital to the unit to allow for safe movement of people and supplies. The unit 
is staffed by a dedicated team of clinical professionals and care has been taken to 
ensure the environment is restorative. Patients can be assured they will receive the 
same safe, high quality care available in other units in the hospital. 
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